2020 Old Dominion Region 

Annual Registrar Report
USAV/ODR Membership Count Report for the 2018/2019 season as of  30 June 2020.
The Webpoint online registration system will no longer be used by USA Volleyball effective Fall 2020.
The new system entitled USAV MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (MMS). Sports Engine is the platform USAV has chosen for membership.
Manual for Club administrators will be posted on the ODR website once received from USAV and any updates will be posted as we move through the 2020 season. You can contact your Sports Engine POC from the emails you have been sent.
Membership

CLUBS -The transition to the new membership system is going to be different in many ways most importantly you will need to obtain a Sport Engine account for your club.  Many of you have already obtained an account for those clubs who have not accepted an invitation from Sport Engine to set up a club. The current WEBPOINT membership system will be discontinued as we enter the next season.
All JUNIOR regular memberships are offline and will not be available to purchase until 1 October 2020.  We have had issues with refunding the money of new members when they realize they made a mistake by registering to soon. With the new membership system coming online we want a smooth transition to the next season. 
ADULT regular memberships will be available on 1 September 2020 for those adults working with junior programs and need to obtain a Background Screening, Safesport, and Impact certification.
Clubs shall NOT require a USAV membership for their tryouts unless the club sanctions the tryouts with the OD Commissioner.  This should only be required if the club/facility requires USAV insurance for this event.

OD Region does not feel the regular membership price will increase during the 2020 -2021 season, due to insurance and fee costs some short term memberships may have to increase to cover the insurance cost and National Office fees.  This will be determined before September once we align with the National Office and communicated in the OD handbook
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